
From 1 February 2023

these single-use plastics 
are banned in Victoria

Some exemptions apply to specific items.

* People who need single-use plastic straws due to a 
disability or for a medical need can still buy and use them.

Single-use 
plastics ban

www.vic.gov.au/plastics

Single-use plastic 
straws & stirrers

Single-use 
plastic cutlery

Single-use 
plastic plates 

Expanded polystyrene  
foodware & cups

Single-use plastic 
cotton buds 

https://www.vic.gov.au/single-use-plastics
https://www.vic.gov.au/single-use-plastics
https://www.vic.gov.au/single-use-plastics

